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Addressing California’s Wildfire 
Insurance Crisis:  Regulatory and 
Homeowner Responsibilities 
 

Megadroughts and rising temperatures have significantly increased the frequency and intensity of wildfires in California, with half 
of the state's largest fires occurring in the last seven years. Over 7 million acres have been scorched, resulting in staggering costs 
exceeding $117 billion. As a direct consequence, many insurers have halted operations in California, and some have withdrawn 
from the market entirely, citing heightened wildfire risks. 

Regulatory Approaches 

Efforts to address this alarming trend are focusing on two main regulatory approaches. One proposal seeks to streamline the 
process for reviewing insurance rates, enabling insurers to adjust rates upward to remain accessible within the state. While this 
may lead to more frequent rate increases, it aims to sustain a broader range of insurance providers in California. 

Another initiative under consideration would allow insurers to employ catastrophic modeling. This approach combines historical 
data with projected risks and losses, aiming to establish more accurate insurance rates. Proponents argue that this method could 
enhance insurance accessibility and incentivize homeowners and communities to undertake wildfire mitigation efforts. However, 
it acknowledges that adjusting rates alone won't resolve the insurance crisis, necessitating comprehensive long-term strategies. 

Similar strategies have been implemented in other states with varying degrees of success, underscoring the importance of 
proactive measures despite their limitations in eliminating wildfire risks entirely. Insurers are likely to be more receptive to 
assuming risks where tangible steps have been taken to mitigate potential losses, reflecting a shared commitment to safeguarding 
properties and families. 

Proactive Approaches 

For homeowners, this underscores the importance of taking proactive steps to enhance the insurability of their homes. Factors 
such as proximity to combustible materials, the establishment of defensible spaces, regular clearance plans, and maintenance of 
fire-prone vegetation are crucial considerations. Evaluating these factors during property assessments or making necessary 
adjustments to existing homes can significantly reduce vulnerability to wildfires. 
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Beyond wildfires, other emerging trends include increased water damage claims from burst pipes. This has been discovered to be 
a result of inferior materials utilized over a period of time. While less headline-grabbing, these incidents pose a substantial risk to 
homes and underscore the importance of regular inspections, maintenance and updates, and preventative measures such as 
installing water shut-off systems. 

Ultimately, understanding market conditions and engaging with community resources are vital steps for homeowners seeking to 
protect their properties and enhance insurability. By staying informed and taking proactive measures, homeowners can contribute 
to long-term solutions aimed at mitigating risks and preserving property values. For more information or a coverage analysis, give 
us a call at 415-357-9252 or email info-wealth@symphonyrisk.com. 
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